---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Peter Hallqvist <ts3@robinsonheli.com>
Date: 2018-07-03 19:58 GMT+03:00
Subject: RE: HeliCo Group
To: Logistics HeliCo <logistics.helico@gmail.com>


Hello Sergey,
 
That is correct.  Keep in mind that if it is the other way around, as in MRGB manufactured in 2006, then compliance would be Jan 2020.  However, the 12 year inspection would still have to be complied with in 2018.  If this is the case, compliance with the SB-95 would be done together with the 12 year, since it makes no sense removing the MRGB and sending it back to the factory just 2 years after 12 year inspection was performed.
 
Kind regards,
 
Peter Hallqvist
Technical Support
310-539-0508 ext. 208
 
 
From: Logistics HeliCo [mailto:logistics.helico@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2018 9:07 AM
To: Peter Hallqvist <ts3@robinsonheli.com>
Subject: HeliCo Group
 

Hi Peter, 
 
I hope you are doing well.

Could you please advise me on the following regarding the R44 SB95:
 
It says that this bulletin should be performed when gearbox reaches 12 years since new or since overhaul or by 31 January 2020, whichever occurs later.
Could you please confrm that "whichever occurs later" means that if, for instance, the gearbox was manufactured in 2012, this bulletin should be performed for that gearbox and that helicopter in 2024, and not by January 2020?
The description of compliance time raised discussions among our mechanics so I decided to inquiry you and I would appreciate if you clarify that point for me.
Thank you.
Looking forward to hearing from you.
 
Всего доброго,
 
Сергей Чечин,
специалист по логистике
и международным проектам "ХелиКо Групп"
 
раб.тел. 8-800-500-69-60 (бесплатный звонок),
моб.тел. +7 928 471 63 83
e-mail: logistics.helico@gmail.com
сайт: www.helico-russia.ru
------------------------------------------
Присоединяйтесь к нам: Facebook, Instagram, Одноклассники, Вконтакте и Twitter
 
